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American Gods Volume 3: The Moment of the Storm (Graphic
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Novel)
In a shocking display, Det takes down Hale so that she, Rell, and
Mason can reach the HaloGen ship and escape. As they make their way
back to Cityship Q, Rell has to figure out what to do with Det.

Prophet Strikefile #1
In the aftermath of an apocalypse which wiped out nearly all magic
from a once-wondrous fantasy world, an antisocial former bard named
Hum seeks a way to save the soul of his wife with nothing but a foultempered mutant unicorn and his wits to protect him. But in the
process, he is unwillingly drawn into a brutal power struggle which
will decide forever who rules the weird wasteland Written by Eisner
Award-nominated author Simon Spurrier (The Spire, Godshaper) and
lavishly illustrated by artist Matías Bergara (Supergirl, Cannibal),
Coda is a relentless kaleidoscope of visual wonders, exploring high
fantasy and the post-apocalypse through the lens of a curmudgeonly
loner in search of his lost love.

Amory Wars: In Keeping Secrets of Silent Earth: 3
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A teenage girl struggles to overcome the trauma of war in an
alternate, matriarchal 1900s Asia that's brimming with arcane dangers.
This task is made all the more difficult by her mysterious psychic
link to an eldritch monster of tremendous power a connection that will
transform them both, and place them in the crosshairs of both human
and otherworldly powers. Creator/writer MARJORIE LIU (who made history
as the first woman to win an Eisner Award for Best Writer) and
creator/artist SANA TAKEDA present a deluxe, oversized hardcover
edition of their beloved breakout comic in MONSTRESS, BOOK ONE. This
massive edition features a striking new cover and includes neverbefore-seen sketches, script pages, and more for over 500 pages of
award-winning content. Collects MONSTRESS #1-18

Hadrian's Wall
Rice Boy is a surreal fantasy graphic novel set in a world called
Overside. A lonely creature called Rice Boy and an ageless machine
called The One Electronic venture through a strange world to fulfill a
prophecy with implications few understand.

Octopus Pie
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You Can Destroy What Steals Your Strength Just like Superman, who can
leap over any hurdle and defeat every foe, followers of Christ have
the supernatural ability to conquer the challenges we face. But the
problem for both Superman and us is there’s a kryptonite that steals
our strength. Of course, both Superman and kryptonite are fictional.
But spiritual kryptonite is not. This book offers answers to why so
many of us are unable to experience the divine strength that was
evident among first-century Christians. In Killing Kryptonite, John
Bevere reveals what this kryptonite is, why it’s compromising our
communities, and how to break free from its bondage. Not for the faint
of heart, Killing Kryptonite is anything but a spiritual sugar high.
This is serious truth for any Christ-follower who longs to embrace the
challenging but rewarding path of transformation. Includes discussion
questions for group study

Head Lopper Volume 2
Transported to a fantasy world for a roguish new take on the isekai
genre! When Akira’s class is magically summoned to another world, he
and his classmates are awarded fantastical powers–but while one of
them is lucky enough to become a true Hero, Akira becomes a mere
Assassin. However, against all odds, the Assassin just might be the
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most powerful role of all! Harboring doubts about the intentions of
the king, Akira uses his newfound strength as a master of the shadows
to uncover the secrets and conspiracies of the crown.

Kill Six Billion Demons Book 3
"Originally published in single magazine form as Paper Girls
#1-10"--Title page verso.

Coda Vol. 1
Two dozen stickers form a fanciful flock of the wide-eyed nocturnal
creatures. Cute images include owls brandishing magic wands, relaxing
behind sunglasses, and drinking coffee to stay alert.

Ready Player One
Bursting with imagination and impossible to put down, this “wholly
original” (People) and “refreshing” (San Francisco Chronicle) novel
from New York Times bestselling author John Connolly is about the pull
between good and evil, physics and fantasy—and a quirky boy, who is
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impossible not to love, and the unlikely cast of characters who give
him the strength to stand up to a demonic power. Young Samuel Johnson
and his dachshund, Boswell, are trying to show initiative by trick-ortreating a full three days before Halloween, which is how they come to
witness strange goings-on at 666 Crowley Road. The Abernathys don't
mean any harm by their flirtation with the underworld, but when they
unknowingly call forth Satan himself, they create a gap in the
universe, a gap through which a pair of enormous gates is visible. The
gates to Hell. And there are some pretty terrifying beings just
itching to get out Can one small boy defeat evil? Can he harness the
power of science, faith, and love to save the world as we know it?

Kalpa Imperial
In this collection of the fourth chapter of the popular webcomic KILL
SIX BILLION DEMONS, heir to the multiverse Allison Ruth must grapple
with the limits to her own strength as she enters the world's
deadliest multiversal fighting tournament in a desperate struggle
against the god-king Solomon David.

Kill 6 Billion Demons, Book 4
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"Sorority sister Allison Ruth must travel to Throne, the ancient city
at the center of the multiverse, in an epic bid to save her boyfriend
from the clutches of the seven evil kings that rule creation" --

Monstress: Book One
The next volume in the best-selling Eisner, Hugo,Harvey & British
Fantasy Award winning series by MARJORIE LIU and SANATAKEDA! The longdreaded war between theFederation and Arcanics is about to explode.
Maika must choose her next steps:will she help her friends, or strike
out on her own? CollectsMONSTRESS issues #25-30

Paper Girls Deluxe Edition
The new and old gods agree to meet in the center of America to
exchange the body of the old gods' fallen leader--heading towards the
inevitable god war in this final arc to the bestselling comic series!
The Hugo, Bram Stoker, Locus, World Fantasy, and Nebula Award-winning
novel and hit Starz television series by NEIL GAIMAN is adapted as a
graphic novel! Collects American Gods Volume 3: The Moment of the
Storm #1-#9.
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Godshaper
Read the series with over 100 thousand five star ratings ????? across
all platforms. Readers love being a part of the Grey Wolves Pack! This
is one of my absolute favorite series. Quinn has a way of telling a
story with so much emotion you can almost feel what the characters
feel. She tells the story with great detail and enthusiasm. ~Amazon
verified review. This collection includes the first six books of the
series at a discount of 50% off the regular price. Prince of Wolves
Blood Rites Just One Drop Out of the Dark Beyond the Veil Fate and
Fury The Grey Wolves series follows the adventures of three high
school seniors, Jacque, Jen, and Sally, as the girls are introduced to
the hidden world of the Romanian grey wolves. The grey wolves'
universe is populated with dominant male Alpha werewolves who slowly
succumb to the darkness within them unless they find their true mates.
It just so happens these three ladies are destined to become true
mates to some of the most powerful males in the Canis lupus world. But
destiny won't be fulfilled without a fight. Female Canis lupus are few
and far between, and sinister dominant wolves will rise to challenge
for the right to mate with these new, unique females. Then ensuring
chaos will undermine the strength of the packs, just when a new threat
to the Canis lupus world emerges, one that can only be defeated by the
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strength that comes from the special union of true mates. What readers
are saying: ????? All-time favorite Wolf Series ????? My new favorite
series! ????? this book was my escape from all of it The way Fane and
Jacquelyn meet is right out of every girls' dreams.. ????? This book
is completely awesome I'm loving the series can't wait to read the
next one I totally recommend this book. If you like shifter novels,
then you'll love the Grey Wolves Series. Don't start this series
unless you're ready to join the pack. You will get hooked!

Killing Kryptonite
In this collection of the second major arc of the popular webcomic
KILL SIX BILLION DEMONS, woefully out-of-place sorority sister Allison
Ruth and angelic lawman ñ82 White Chainî must struggle against their
own fears in a fateful clash with one of the seven evil masters of
creation.

Tyson Hesse's Diesel #1
A Scarecrow Warrior God walks into a barand proceeds to drag a modern
American city into a ten-thousand-year-old grudge-match! A bizarre new
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adventure - complete with boozehound shamans, monster queens, and a
football-fetching hydra! Collects Rumble #1-5. Featuring an extended
sketchbook section and a few surprises!

The Gates
Emperors, empresses, storytellers, thievesand the Natural History of
Ferrets.

The Last Samurai
A graphic novel about the Brontë siblings, and the strange and
marvelous imaginary worlds they invented during their childhood Glass
Town is an original graphic novel by Isabel Greenberg that encompasses
the eccentric childhoods of the four Bront. children—Charlotte,
Branwell, Emily, and Anne. The story begins in 1825, with the deaths
of Maria and Elizabeth, the eldest siblings. It is in response to this
loss that the four remaining Bront. children set pen to paper and
created the fictional world that became known as Glass Town. This
world and its cast of characters would come to be the Brontës’ escape
from the realities of their lives. Within Glass Town the siblings
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experienced love, friendship, war, triumph, and heartbreak. Through a
combination of quotes from the stories originally penned by the
Brontës, biographical information about them, and Greenberg's vivid
comic book illustrations, readers will find themselves enraptured by
this fascinating imaginary world.

Owls Stickers
Eisner Award-nominated writer Simon Spurrier (The Spire, X-Men Legacy)
and breakout talent Jonas Goonface introduce a vast world teeming with
bold ideas exploring ownership, freedom, and the pettiness of
possession—both physical and spiritual. Ennay is a Godshaper—godless
social pariahs with the ability to mold and shape the gods of others.
Paired with Bud, an off-kilter but affectionate god without a human,
the two travel from town to town looking for shelter, a hot meal, and
the next paying rock'n'roll gig. Collects the complete 6-issue limited
series.

Kill Six Billion Demons Book 1
What's to Love: We've been big fans of Tyson Hesse ever since we first
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discovered his webcomic Boxer Hockey. After cover stints on Adventure
Time and Bravest Warriors, we put him to the test with the tricky
mixed-media art style of The Amazing World of Gumball and he just
crushed it. Now, we're excited to be working with him on his first
original series, a coming-of-age story with a cool fantasy airship
twist that fans of Tank Girl, Rocket Girl, or Hayao Miyazaki's Howl's
Moving Castle are sure to enjoy!What It Is: Dee Diesel isn't very good
at anything. The daughter of the late Tungston Diesel, she has yet to
live up to her ather's great reputation. Her rival has inherited
control of her family's airship and left Dee the only job she's
qualified for: working in a two-bit garage. But all that changes when
a mysterious flying engine crashes into Dee's life and takes her on a
journey through the skies.

Palomar
When an astronaut on HadrianÍs Wall is murdered, pill-popping
detective Simon Moore is dispatched to investigate the ship's
crewincluding his own ex-wife. But if Simon's not careful, what he
finds could make the interstellar Cold War go red hot. From the
creative team behind the critically acclaimed series C.O.W.L. comes a
gripping, locked-room murder mystery where the secrets of everyone
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involved are as dark as the space that surrounds them. Collects
HADRIAN'S WALL #1-8

Kill It & Grill It
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Now a major motion picture directed by
Steven Spielberg. “Enchanting . . . Willy Wonka meets The Matrix.”—USA
Today • “As one adventure leads expertly to the next, time simply
evaporates.”—Entertainment Weekly A world at stake. A quest for the
ultimate prize. Are you ready? In the year 2045, reality is an ugly
place. The only time Wade Watts really feels alive is when he’s jacked
into the OASIS, a vast virtual world where most of humanity spends
their days. When the eccentric creator of the OASIS dies, he leaves
behind a series of fiendish puzzles, based on his obsession with the
pop culture of decades past. Whoever is first to solve them will
inherit his vast fortune—and control of the OASIS itself. Then Wade
cracks the first clue. Suddenly he’s beset by rivals who’ll kill to
take this prize. The race is on—and the only way to survive is to win.
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Entertainment Weekly • San
Francisco Chronicle • Village Voice • Chicago Sun-Times • iO9 • The AV
Club “Delightful . . . the grown-up’s Harry Potter.”—HuffPost “An
addictive read . . . part intergalactic scavenger hunt, part romance,
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and all heart.”—CNN “A most excellent ride . . . Cline stuffs his
novel with a cornucopia of pop culture, as if to wink to the
reader.”—Boston Globe “Ridiculously fun and large-hearted . . . Cline
is that rare writer who can translate his own dorky enthusiasms into
prose that’s both hilarious and compassionate.”—NPR “[A] fantastic
page-turner . . . starts out like a simple bit of fun and winds up
feeling like a rich and plausible picture of future friendships in a
world not too distant from our own.”—iO9

Monstress Volume 5
A who's who of the Prophet universe with a comic history of the Earth
Empire and bio sheets—pulled from the deepest corners of the known
universe—of space gods, aliens, and the distant worlds that contain
them.

ApocalyptiGirl: An Aria for the End Times
In this collection of the first story arc of the popular webcomic Kill
Six Billion Demons, sorority sister Allison Ruth must travel to
Throne, the ancient city at the center of the multiverse, in an epic
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bid to save her boyfriend from the clutches of the seven evil kings
that rule creation. Includes excerpts from in-universe religious
texts, stories, and more

Monstress
Presents a guide to the motion picture in which a Civil War veteran
travels to Japan to train the emperor's troops, only to be captured by
samurai warriors, from whom he learns their code of honor and
experiences a spiritual renewal.

Rice Boy
Acclaimed rock band Coheed and Cambria bring the mythology that
surrounds their albums to life on the printed page, exactly the way
lead singer Claudio Sanchez envisions! The final salvo for this
chapter of the Amory Wars epic! Claudio cannot escape his fate. He
must be the hero the Keywork needs him to be. But between him and
victory stands both a resurrected Wilhelm Ryan and Al the Killer! From
Claudio Sanchez, leader of Coheed and Cambria, and New York Timesbestselling novelist Peter David!
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Glass Town
In a quiet region of the world, an ancient evil stirs.The CRIMSON
TOWER is awake! Blood has not wet its face for an age, but thetower
runs red once more. Warriors from distant lands are drawn to its
gatewith revenge, or glory, in their hearts. Many will enter, few
willreturn. The HEADLOPPER and the living head of Agatha Blue Witch,
with old friends and new,battle for their lives in HEAD LOPPER and THE
CRIMSONTOWER. Collecting HEAD LOPPER 5 through 8.

Sunny Days and Sea Breezes
Meet Oddly Normal, a ten-year-old girl with pointed ears and green
hair -- a half-witch who will be the first to tell you that having a
mother from a magical land called Fignation and a father from Earth
doesn't make it easy to make friends at school! On her tenth birthday,
she blows out her cake's candles and makes a disastrous wish. Now,
Oddly must travel to Fignation to uncover the mystery of her parents'
disappearance. Join Oddly as she navigates a strange new school,
monstrous bullies, and Evil itself on an unforgettable fantasy
adventure through the vibrant world of Fignation in ODDLY NORMAL.
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World of Warcraft
Here is the high-protein, high-octane, 'kill stuff, add fire, and
enjoy' diet that's kept Ted Nugent and his beautiful wife Shemane
fighting fit. Ted shares his favourite recipes for such exotic fare as
wild boar, pheasant, buffalo and venison. And while he doesn't buy his
meat wrapped in plastic, there are plenty of recipes to tide you over
when the hunting party comes home empty handed. This book is essential
for the kitchen library!

Kill Six Billion Demons Book 2: Wielder Of Names
In this collection of the third chapter of the popular webcomic KILL
SIX BILLION DEMONS, sorority sister and possible inheritor to the
universe Allison Ruth must battle her way to the depths of an infinite
treasure fortress in search of a long-lost friend, confronting not
only the dark, criminal past of her closest companion, but also the
depths of her own inner lust for power.

Kill 6 Billion Demons
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2017 British Fantasy Award, Best Comic/Graphic Novel 2018 Eisner Award
winner, Best Writer 2018 Eisner Award winner, Best Painter/Multimedia
Artist 2018 Eisner Award winner, Best Continuing Series 2018 Eisner
Award winner, Best Publication for Teens 2018 Eisner Award winner,
Best Cover Artist 2018 Harvey Award winner, Book of the Year 2018 Hugo
Award winner, Best Graphic Story 2018 Hugo Award Winner, Best
Professional Artist 2018 British Fantasy Award winner, Best
Comic/Graphic Novel 2018, 2016, 2015 Entertainment Weekly's The Best
Comic Books of the Year" 2018, Newsweek's Best Comic Books of the Year
2018, The Washington Post's 10 Best Graphic Novels of the Year 2018,
Barnes & Noble's Best Books of the Year 2018, YALSA's Great Graphic
Novels for Teens 2018, Thrillist's Best Comics & Graphic Novels of the
Year 2018, Powell's Best Science-Fiction, Fantasy, Horror, and Graphic
Novels of the Year 2019, Hugo Award nominee Maika and Corvin make
their way through a warped and lethal land in search of Kippa, who is
faced with her own terrible monsters. But when Maika comes face-toface with a stranger from her deep past, startling truths are
uncovered, and at the center of it all lurks a dangerous conspiracy
that threatens the Known World. Maika is finally close to getting all
the answers she ever wanted, but at what price? With war on the
horizon-a war no one wants to stop-whose side will Maika choose?
Collects MONSTRESS #19-24.
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5 Worlds Book 4: the Amber Anthem
When time out becomes the time of your life. THE BRAND NEW BOOK FROM
BESTSELLER CAROLE MATTHEWS *** Jodie Jackson is all at sea, in every
sense. On a ferry bound for the Isle of Wight, she's leaving her
London life, her career, and her husband behind. She'd like a chance
to turn back the clocks, but she'll settle for some peace and quiet on
her brother Bill's beautifully renovated houseboat, Sunny Days. But
from the moment Jodie steps aboard her new home, it's clear she'll
struggle to keep herself to herself. If it isn't Marilyn, who cleans
for Bill and is under strict instructions to look after Jodie, then
it's Ned, the noisy sculptor on the next-door houseboat. Ned's wood
carving is hard on the ears, but it's made up for by the fact that
he's rather easy on the eyes. Bustled out of the boat by Marilyn and
encouraged to explore with Ned, Jodie soon delights in her newfound
freedom. But out of mind isn't out of sight, and when her old life
comes knocking Jodie is forced to face reality. Will she answer the
call or choose a life filled with Sunny Days and Sea Breezes? Why do
readers love Carole Matthews? 'Fun, fantastic and brimming with
Matthews magic' MILLY JOHNSON 'You can't do better than to sink into
Happiness for Beginners' KATIE FFORDE 'An irresistibly warm-hearted
story' TRISHA ASHLEY 'Warm, witty and hopeful - I was charmed' SARAH
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MORGAN 'The queen of funny, feel good fiction' MIKE GAYLE

Warriors: a Warrior's Choice
As they watch the days of their youth roll by, Brooklynites Eve, Hanna
and friends must confront the truth about themselves -- whether
they're ready to or not. The award-winning webcomic series comes to a
close in this final laugh-filled, heart-rending installment.

A Light in the Darkness, a Lock in the Door
Offers an account of a man who started wars, whose rhetoric whipped up
Serb nationalism to a frenzy of "ethnic cleansing" and yet who
retained for a decade the ability to wrap the "international
community" round his little finger.

Milosevic
The premiere graphic novel from underground sensation Andrew MacLean
(Head Lopper), ApocalyptiGirl is an action-packed sci-fi epic! Alone
at the end of the world, Aria is woman with a mission! Traipsing
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through an overgrown city with her only companion, a cat named Jelly
Beans, Aria's search for an ancient relic with immeasurable power has
been fruitless so far. But when a run in with a creepy savage sets her
on a path to complete her quest, she'll face death head on in the
hopes of claiming her prize and, if all goes according to plan,
finally returning home.

Rumble Volume 1: What Color of Darkness?
Collects stories featuring the inhabitants of a mythical South
American town called Palomar and the interconnected lives of its
unusual inhabitants.

Oddly Normal Vol. 1
A series of grisly, animalistic murders has rocked the walled town of
Gilneas. A detective sets out to expose the perpetrators and finds
more than he bargained for. Collecting the five-issue mini-series!

My Status as an Assassin Obviously Exceeds the Hero’s
(Manga)
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A collection of three thrilling, never-before-seen novellas in the #1
nationally bestselling Warriors series: Blackfoot's Reckoning, Daisy's
Kin, and Spotfur's Rebellion. Discover untold stories about three cats
of the warrior Clans: a ShadowClan leader's path to redemption; a
ThunderClan cat forced to choose between her past and future; and a
young warrior's choice to defy her leader for the good of all five
Clans. Spectacular new adventures await both first-time readers and
dedicated fans of the New York Times bestselling series that has sold
more than twenty-eight million copies!

The Grey Wolves Series Books 1-6
Henrietta Achilles, the heir of a legendary wizard, has a serious
plumbing problem. When flooding from the wizard's house threatens to
destroy everything around it, Henrietta must rally a group of unlikely
allies to stop the deluge. Alongside Captain Booner's soldiers and
Nate Flemming's motley bandits, Henrietta travels into the house's
depths, a journey that brings dangerand discovery. Soon Henrietta
encounters one of her uncle's lost creations—and he's a little
suspicious about Henrietta winding up in charge. Meanwhile, secrets
from Flemming and Booner's shared past explode into view, and the
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house's volatile magic threatens to sink the rescue mission

Halogen #3 (of 4)
Oona Lee arrives on Salassandra determined to light the yellow beacon
and continue her quest to save the Five Worlds from the evil Mimic's
influence.
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